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Exciting progress continues on the
gymnasium/auditorium! Next week, concrete pours for
footings and foundation beams will begin, and precast
panels are set to be landed on December 16. The wailer
beam will also be installed to anchor the bank, making
for a busy period once students finish on December 10.

Foundation work at the lower level is ongoing, as
shown in the attached photos. Leading up to

Christmas, the site will be secured for the holiday
break.

Thank you for your support, and we wish you a Merry
Christmas and Happy New Year!

If you would like to donate, please contact Jorgia
Roebuck at jor@fdmc.school.nz for more details.

Tim Stuck - Principal
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